
Lockdown Notes 

• Here we go again!  The lockdown starts at 12:01 am Saturday, April 3. 

• We will be closed for a minimum of 28 days. 

• No play is allowed during the lockdown. 

• When we re-open, we will be into our summer season with more limited 

hours & groups.  (See our website www.rctc.ca) 

Block Time players who have paid in advance will have the following options 

available to them for their April dates:      

1.  Play through May;                                        

2.  Receive a cash refund;                                

3. Apply the fees to next year's block.  Our staff will be in touch regarding these 

options. 

Let Your MPP Know 

  

     Our health region (WDG Health Unit) has done an excellent job of controlling 

spread.  Before this shutdown, WDG had been classified as orange and seemed 

to be holding its own at that level of control.  

     Tennis in an air supported structure has been shown to be safe.   

Our dome  is 1 308 384 cubic feet in size.  With 24 players in the dome, that's 54 

516 cubic feet  of air per person.  And, there is a constant exchange of that air due 

to the need for the structure to stay afloat.  

    We have operated safely so far through the pandemic.  So why are they 

shutting us down?  A letter to your local MPP or the Premier's office might be 

helpful in getting the government to at least look at air structures differently.  We 

are not gyms! 

Here is a link to a website which gives contact information for all MPP s in Ontario.    

 https://www.ola.org/en/members/current 


